
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It was lovely to see so many of you last week at our annual picnic.  The weather was beautiful, and 

many of you took the opportunity to picnic on the grass and enjoy the activities. 

 

Recently we had a visit from Mrs Elizabeth Lamb, Head of Primary at our Nord Anglia school in Dubai.  

She is involved in a collaborative project within the Early Years department, across both schools.  She 

was very impressed with the changes which have taken place in our department, as her Early Years 

department are also working in a very similar way.  We discussed future plans for visits and how staff 

from both schools can connect and support each other.  Our curriculum in EY is very child-centred 

and child- led, which encourages greater creativity and independence of the children.   
 

Eamonn Morgan 

Thank you to many of you for supporting our ‘Movember for Morgan’ event.  There is still time to 

contribute to this great legacy.  Please click on this link below if you would like to make a donation or 

simply to get more information https://www.gofundme.com/2h7jmgvg  

On Tuesday 1st December at 7:30am we are holding a simple assembly to remember Mr Morgan.  

This will be held in the hall. 

 

Next week’s activities: 

 

12 Mon 23rd   Marhaba Monday Coffee Morning for parents 7:30am 

 Thurs 26th   Music Assembly Y2-Y6 7.30am 
 

Legacy Sports have just published their latest newsletter, please click on the link below.  There are 

special rates for Compass students attending. 

http://newsletters.getresponse.com/archive/parentsdoha/227878804.html?show_schedule=yes&u=

RMOo 

 

Next week our school nurse will also be doing the rounds of classrooms discussing several 

aspects of hygiene with the children, including proper hand washing and spreading of 

germs caused by sneezing and coughing.  Please remember to keep children away from 

school if they are showing any symptoms of influenza to avoid spreading this in school. 
 

Best wishes, 

Margaret Pilkington                

Head of Campus  
Compass International School Doha, Gharaffa campus,  

P.O. Box 23479.Plot 13, Al Waab, Al Abareeq Street, Gharaffa Area,No.31 Doha,Qatar. Phone: +974 4034 9666 Ext. 618 

margaret.pilkington@nais.qa  

http://www.cisdoha.com 
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